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Bulletin B 18-16

TO: ALL INSURERS AUTHORIZED TO TRANSACT INSURANCE IN THE STATE OF
ALASKA AND OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES

RE: FAIR TREATMENT OF CONSUMERS FOLLOWING THE ANCHORAGE
EARTHQUAKE ON NOVEMBER 30, 2018.

Governor Bill Walker issued a disaster declaration due to the effects of the 7.0 earthquake that
impacted the Southcentral area of Alaska on November 30, 2018. Based on the authority given
the Director of Insurance during an emergency under AS 21.066.080(d), the division issued
Bulletin B 18-15, which required extended grace periods for all lines of business and provided
consumers relief related to prescription drug coverage.

At this time communications, transportation and commerce have recovered sufficiently that the
guidance issued in Bulletin B 18-15 is no longer necessary. As of December 12, 2018, insurers
may resume applying standard grace periods for all lines of insurance and contract limitations on
prescription drug coverage.

Bulletin B 18-16 supersedes Bulletin B 18-15

If you have any questions relating to this bulletin, please contact Sarah Bailey, Life and Health
Section Supervisor at sarah.bailey@alaska.gov or (907) 465-4608.
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Lor ing-Heier
Director




